
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

13th October 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.                   

 The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello  
 Dear all, 

Our Parent’s Evening, the first of the year took place this week.                                             
It was lovely to see so many parents, some parent chose a report                                            
and or a call from staff, many said this was because they know                                          
and trust the school and staff. Please also know we are here for                                            
all parents at anytime, and communication through class dojo is                                        
also adding to daily picture of how children are doing. We will be                                        
sending a questionnaire to parents to ensure we are capturing                                                          
and providing communication with all. 

Next week, we are looking forward to our Harvest festival at church. Ensuring our children 
recognise no matter how big or small their harvest gift is, we are being both thankful for 
what we have and sharing with those who have not. Truly living out how we help children 
prepare for life, growing with God. Please come and join us next Friday.  

Mrs Mowbray. 

 We are a church school…  Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13.:8 
 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                 
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

 

 

EYFS – our Art day 

       Learn, Love and Achieve, together with Jesus    

This week LDST Head Teachers from our 17 schools have been collaborating with Head Teachers from 
the Birmingham Diocese Trust focusing on the subject of curriculum development. It’s really 
important to ensure curriculum develops, evolves and is evaluated. 

      

 

 

A week in 

pictures…Art Day 

 

 

Class 2 - 

Pointillism 

 

Class 3 – screen 

printing 

  

Class 4-Art Day 



 
 
 

           
 
 
 

       

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
Little Saints – Little Saints are holding 

their next get together tomorrow Saturday 

14th October, 11th November and 9th 

December. Come along and enjoy craft, 

stories and snacks older siblings are 

welcome to come and help too.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

School Photographs 

Our school photographer is in school next Friday 20th 

October from 8:30am to take photographs of the 

children. They will take individual and sibling 

photographs, class photographs are taken in the 

summer.  If you have a sibling who is not yet at 

school age you may include them on a family 

photograph, if you wish to, you can come into school 

early via the school office entrance.  School age sibling 

photos will be organised throughout the morning to 

have their photographs taken together. 

 

Class 4 WW2 Exhibition.  Parents and 

carers are invited to attend in either session 

at    9.30-10.30am or session 11-11.45am 

Entrance via the school office. 

 

Influenza Vaccination – NHS are offering flu 

vaccinations to all pupils in reception to year 6 this 

autumn and winter. The nurse will be visiting our 

school on 16th October 2023 for the children whose 

parent/carer have completed the consent form 

online. To sign up or opt out click on the following 

link https://.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu. 

Information about the vaccination programme is 

available at 

www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-

vaccination-leaflets-and-posters See attached 

letter. 

https://.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters
http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters
http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters
http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters


  
 

 
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Admission to Primary School – 

September 2024 – If your child was born 

between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 

2020, he/she is due to start reception class in 

September 2024.  

The application window has now opened. 

Letters will be sent home regarding the 

procedure.   

Please contact the school office for more 

details.  

The on-line facility will be available from 

Friday 1st September 2023 until midnight on 

Monday 15th January 2024. 

Applying for Year 7 Place for 

September 2024 Secondary School – If your 

child was born between 1st September 2012 

and 31st August 2013, he/she is due to 

transfer to secondary school in September 

2024. 

To apply for a year 7 place for September 

2024, you will need to register your family’s 

details using the Citizen Portal and then 

complete an online application form.  Letters 

will be sent home with details on how to 

register and apply online. 

The online facility for secondary transfer 

admissions will be available from 1st 

September 2023 until midnight on 31st 

October 2023. 

 

 

Harvest Festival Service at All Saints Church 

All our children from reception to Year 6 will be visiting All Saints Church in Glazebury next 

Friday 20th at 2:45pm for our annual Harvest Festival Service.  You are all very welcome to attend 

the service if you would like to. If you are able to walk to church with the children please arrive 

at school at 2:30pm.  Children are encouraged to bring items of food in for Harvest which will 

be donated to the Warrington Food Bank. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                       
Harvest Collection – Children will be going to 
church on Friday 20th October to enjoy a Harvest 
Festival Service. We will be collecting this year for 
Warrington Food Bank.  We appreciate we are in 
difficult times but if you would like to donate 
items your generosity would be very much 
appreciated.  All items will be passed onto 
Warrington Food bank. 
The foodbank has listed the following items they 
are short of. 
The foo bank have advised they are short of: 
Tinned fruit 
Tinned Beans 
Tinned Soup or Cup a Soups 
Pasta 
Pasta Sauces 
Sugar 
Toiletries especially shower gel, deodorant and 
nappies 



 
 
 
 
     
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception Trip to Farmer Berties 

Thank you so much to Farmer Bertie who is providing our reception class children a trip to 

visit his farm and pumpkin patch.  He is also providing pumpkins for us to set up our very 

own pumpkin patch in our community garden for our nursery children to go pumpkin 

picking.  

 

 

School Half Term 

Where has the first half term gone!  Reminder, we 

break up for one week half term at the usual time 

on Friday 20th October.  After school club will be 

operating as normal on the last day. 

 

 

Breakfast Club and Extended Provision 

If you want to amend your booking for next half 

term, please contact the school office before we 

break up on the 20th  October.  These sessions are 

now extremely popular, and some sessions are 

booking up already. If you don’t contact the school 

office to make a change to your existing booking 

then your booking will remain the same for next 

half term. 

 

Art Day at Glazebury was a huge 

success - all of the children produced 

wonderful pieces of artwork. It was 

wonderful to see the progression of art 

skills throughout the school. From drawing 

and painting to printing, all the children 

had an exciting day.  

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTA – Monster Ball - Tickets are now live on ParentPay, to reserve your child’s place.  Please 

note children in nursery and reception are very welcome but need to be accompanied by a 

parent/carer.  Children are welcome to come to school and the spend the day in their costumes 

if they would like to. 

 

PTA – Wreath Making Evenings  After last years great success we are holding two of these events 

this year.  Tickets are limited, please secure your place on ParentPay or if it is for someone who 

doesn’t have ParentPay you can call into the school office to book and pay via the office. 

 

PTA – Christmas Fair Friday 1st December 2023 – Save the date and we are looking for local 

small businesses who may wish to have a stall at this event.  If you know anyone, please ask 

them to contact the school office to book a table.   

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

Head Teachers Award 

 

 

 

 

It’s a roll over !  

Mrs Mowbray is visiting 

Birmingham school so twice as 

many next week! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Heilen 

for showing great listening and understanding. 

Millie  

for trying her absolute best and persevering even 

when she got tired. 

Betty 

for being a good role-model, completing her work 

well and being a good listener. 

Lucas 

for trying hard with his sounds, completing his 

work and being a good listener. 

Jessica 

for her amazing designs and printing skills. 

Wonderful. 

Xanthe  

for her beautiful relief print designs and creativity.   

Olivia 

for her excellent writing in her newspaper report.  

Evangeline 

for her mathematical reasoning and positive 

attitude towards learning.  

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets 
• Nursery – Alfie, Anders, Ava, Daisy, Eleanor, Francie, Gracie, Heilen, India, Joe, Mila, Oscar, Rafe, 

Sofia, Spencer. 

• Reception – Millie, Florence, Pippa, Charlie, Bertie, James, Leo, Harry P, Harry W, Clark, Rosie, 

Harley. 

• Class 2 – Elsie, Alexander, Benjamin, Evie L, Lucas, Genevieve, Guinevere, Henry, Rosie, Sebastian, 

Szymon. 

• Class 3 – Oliver A, Lewis, Libby, Vincent, Riley, Oliver G, Amelia, Gemima, Spencer, Eva, Isaac, 

George, Sophie, Alice, Annabelle, Rory, Jack, Cora, Violet, Lucy, Xanthe, Jessica, Jaxx 

• Class 4 – Belle, Evangeline, Farrah, Freya, Gabrielle, Maisie, Perle, Sophia, Camilla x 2, Dexter x 2, 

Emily x 2, Evan, Holly x 4, Isla x 2, Lincoln x 1, Max x 1, Noah x 1, Olivia x 2, Tyler. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.5% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 9th October 2023 

 
 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 96.3% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 94.1% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 98.5%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 82%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 95%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 95.8%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 97.6%  


